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Connection Fee Waiver Extended 

As the Water Authority continues its work on the Cayman Brac 
Piped Water Expansion Project, connection fees will be waived 
for customers located on the main and side-roads in the area of 
the on-going works who apply for piped water service           
before 31 December, 2024. 

 

The current phase of the Piped Water Extension Project covers 

the area along the North Coast up to and including Surf Lane 
and side roads.  

 

For additional information and to download a service             

application form, please visit www.waterauthority.ky or call 

Customer Service at 948-1403. 


